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I do not think we have enough information on how to reduce emissions without 

severely impacting our local and global economies. I think it is premature to design a 

commission around something that doesn't have a clear direction or reliable 

resources with measurable success. I believe that the way people approach the 

planet and its resources is an important topic, but a government entity designed to 

regulate and control something we are still learning so much about seems like it has 

the potential to make things worse before they could become better. 


